
BPC Covid-19 Decision & Payments Log – 013 

Cheques written  
Mrs N Attwood 3401 - £64.39 Expenses 

Mrs N Attwood 3402  DATA PROTECTION REDACTED 

Mrs E Whitehouse 3403  DATA PROTECTION REDACTED 

HM Customs and Revenues 3404 DATA PROTECTION REDACTED 

KALC 3405 - £30.00 Training course 

 

Decisions made outside 
of meetings due to 
Covid-19 pandemic.  

Actions Further information 

As previously communicated in 
February the Clerk upgraded 
BPC’s Zoom account and will 
claim the monthly charge of 
£14.39 through her expenses (as 
she did last month) 

- - 

We have a new temporary PCSO 
Brian Anorim. The Clerk has 
circulated his email address. 

-  
- 

PCSO Anorim email the Clerk the 
crime figures for Barming from 
25/02/21 – 05/03/21 There had 
been a dangerous dog report on 
South Street but nothing else was 
recorded. 

- - 

The WIFI charge for the parish 
hall will be increasing by £0.16. 
The discount that we have in 
place will end on the 16th June 
2022 so we will see what deals 
we can get nearer the time. 

- - 

The Clerk logged a litter pick 
request for the Tonbridge Road 
BETA309207551 which is 
scheduled for 22/03/21 

- - 

The Kent Community Railway 
Partnership emailed the Clerk to 
thank BPC for the recent 
donation and asked for ideas for 
future projects/events. 

Cllr Manser requested that a shelter 
is installed at East Farleigh station 
which the Clerk has forwarded to 
KCRP. 

UPDATE: From KCRP 
The provision of a new platform shelter is 
outside of the scope of our own projects. 
Our station survey in 2019 highlighted the 
existence of a former waiting room on the 
platform which we would like to see 
brought back in to service.  
Please be assured that I have raised the 
matter with Southeastern and will look to 
discuss possibilities with them at our next 
meeting. 

The Clerk has received 
confirmation that MBC agreed 
the precept and the funds will be 
paid into the account after 9th 
April 2021. 

- - 

The Clerk has received another 
complaint regarding the speeding 
along Heath Road from a local 
resident. 

The Clerk has reported it to the PCSO 
and suggested that the resident logs 
any speeding issues with the police 
via 101. 

PCSO Anorim will continue to drive along 
Heath Road when he is on duty for police 
presence. Unfortunately, he does not have 
the powers to stop speeding vehicles or 



issue tickets but he will report any that he 
witnesses. He said that vehicle 
registrations should be report via 101. 

 

Planning application comments:  

21/500917/FULL Riverdale St, Helens Lane, West Farleigh – No objections (Cllr Gooch, Cllr 

Manser – No other comments sent to the Clerk) 

21/501119/FULL 3 Bell Farm Gardens – No objections (Cllr Gooch, Cllr Manser – No other 

comments sent to the Clerk) 

21/500835/FULL 11 Wesley Close – No objections but comments logged (Cllr Gooch, Cllr 

Manser – No other comments sent to the Clerk) BPC is concerned that the proposed 

building is of a substantial size, effectively a small bungalow and potentially a separate 

dwelling. Therefore, we request a condition be imposed to ensure that the proposal remains 

ancillary to the existing building and permitted development rights removed.  

Emailed to members:  11/03/2021 

To be signed off by the Chairman at the next meeting: 


